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From: Aaron Boag [ ]  
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 1:28 PM 

To: LIST - Users - Internet Email Address - Clerks 
Cc: Meed Ward, Marianne 

Subject: Aldershot Mobility Hub 

 

To whom this may concern, 

 

As a resident of Aldershot, I want to make it clear that I am in extreme support of Marianne 

Meed Wards proposed extension of the area affected by the Aldershot Mobility Hub boundaries. 

I support the proposed extension to protect the families who live in Clearview Avenue and 

Queen Mary. These families, old and young, have the right to stay in the home they chose to 

purchase and raise their family in. They have the right to live in this stable, friendly, lovely and 

caring community without being drastically impacted by this hub, through no fault of their own. 

 

This extension should hardly impact the desired results of the mobility hub and allow families to 

continue to live in the community of their choice. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Aaron Boag 

 




